REQUEST FOR BIDS

TOWN HALL FLOORING
The Town of Oakdale will be accepting bids on epoxy flooring at the Oakdale Town Hall until 6:00 p.m., July 14, 2025 at the regular meeting of the Oakdale Town Board on that date.  Please mail bids to: Supervisor Tom Tiber, 16736 County Highway N, Camp Douglas, WI 54618, for bid opening at 6:00 p.m. at the town hall.
The work shall include labor and materials required for epoxy resinous floor coating of the Town Hall, approximately 1500 square feet. The following project requirements must be completed:

· Removal and disposal of existing tiles
· Installation of Moisture / vapor barrier

· Preparation / repair of existing concrete

· Application of polyurea / flake / polyaspartic coating

Questions may be directed to clerk@townofoakdale.com or 608-387-2251.  The town board reserves the right to reject any and all bids or to accept that bid deemed most advantageous to the town.

TOWN OF OAKDALE

Alex Wilson, Clerk
